
 

August 9, 2018 
 
Kenneth Roach 
Orie Hurt 
Michael Rich 
Michelle Whitworth 
 
Randall Gailey 
 
•Meeting called to order by Mr. Roach. 
•Orie Hurt led invocation. 
•Orie Hurt made motion to approve minutes and seconded by Michael Rich. 
 
Discussion regarding rosters for church softball leagues. A complaint had been made about someone not on a roster 
and the recreation director verified. The team in error was made to forfeit.  
 
Rec. football will be played at the high school on Saturdays. Athletic Director Steve Horton was contacted to thank for 
this opportunity and inquire about football admission at gate and concessions. 
 
Recreation registration complete. Great numbers for football, softball, t-ball, cheerleading and soccer. 
Approximate numbers are as follows- 
Cheerleading-52 
Softball -70 
T- ball-48 
Football-120 
Soccer-150 
August 11, 2018 Spencer Risner, Tyler Freeman and Justin Russell will attend Ga. soccer meeting on behalf of 
Franklin County. 
 
Public comment- with school starting, calendars are filling in. Avoid conflict with school events , band concerts are set 
now. December 11 ( winter) and  May 9 (spring) 
 
Beth Thomas, county manager gave  an Invitation to speak and showcase the department at the BOC meeting on 
August 28 @ 6 pm. 
Discussion regarding budget and future splost funds and usage.  Mrs. Thomas clarifying the level at which each 
department has control of funding, and need for communication to stay in budget guidelines. 
Kenneth Roach inquired about taking bids, voting before sending to BOC. 
Some funds were used in other departments as recreation use. The recreation board discussed needing to be made 
aware of exact amounts to understand what is available to facilitate towards the events and programs needed for our 
county. 
Other grants available through Kaboom, and DNR. Everyone agreed there should be one point of contact for control 
 over funding to help with overuse in some departments and communication with all departments.  
We will look at resolutions for Splost 4 & 5. 
In reference to the minutes for meeting, Michael Rich motioned for executive session and Orie Hurt seconded. 
  

After executive session ended, Orie Hurt made the motion to adjourn. Michael Rich seconded. All in 
Favor. 


